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October 2021 

 

Dear California Clubhouse Community,  

 

To protect the safety of all who engage in California Clubhouse activities, proof of COVID-19 vaccination or a 

weekly negative COVID-19 test is now required for participation in any indoor programming including indoor 

outings such as bowling and movies. The requirement will be effective Monday, November 1st, 2021.  

 

In addition to wearing masks and adhering to Clubhouse COVID protocols1, you will be required to show proof 

of vaccination or a valid negative test each time you come in, including indoor outings. 

 

You must show one of the following: 

• Show your original vaccination card or printed copy2 

• Show digital proof of vaccination on your phone. This is not a picture of your card. 

Go to www.myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov to receive your digital proof of vaccination. 

• Provide documentation once weekly of a negative PCR testing or antigen testing (COVID-19 test). 

We are not accepting at-home tests currently. 

Unvaccinated members are asked to bring a weekly negative COVID-19 test to participate in indoor programming 

including indoor outings. 

 

If you would like support getting vaccinated, please call CA COVID-19 Hotline 1-833-422-4255 or visit the 

website www.smchealth.org/vaccine-clinic-calendar to schedule a Member Need Appointment. Many places are 

now offering drop-in vaccination and COVID-19 appointments; we are happy to find you a location. 

 

If you are not vaccinated or unable to provide a negative COVID-19 test you may still participate in virtual 

programming. Virtual programming runs Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm and Evening Chat 5pm-7pm. 

 

This was an extremely difficult decision to make but the health, safety and well-being of every member of our 

Clubhouse community remains my utmost priority. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

In community, 

 

 

 

 

Monica Nuñez 

Interim Executive Director 

 
 

 
1 Register for in-person programming ahead of time, wear Clubhouse provided mask at all times, maintain physical distancing, eat and drink in 

designated areas. 
2 Proof of Vaccination card must be shown every time you participate in indoor programming and indoor activities regardless of your frequency in 

attendance 
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